
Dear Editors, 

Thank you very much for your comments and the valuable comments from 

reviewers.  

The authors have carefully answered the questions according to the reviewer's request, and 

have carefully revised the article as follows: 
＝＝＝＝＝＝＝＝＝＝＝＝＝＝＝＝＝＝＝＝＝＝＝＝＝＝＝＝ 
1.Question1: about the references 
Answer: There is 1 self-cited references included at the first submission. In the revised version, 
this reference has been deleted conserding that it is not most closely related to the topic of the 
manuscript. No recommended references are included. 
2. Question2: about the informed consent of treatment with a wrong document 
Answer: This case has two informed consent of treatment at 2019.09.06 and 2019.09.09, 
respectively. The first is for selective embryo aspiration and the second is about vacuum 
suction and curettage, both including the possible risk of preserving the intrauterine 
pregnancy. The two informed consent have been merged into one. In the revised version, we 
have replaced the informed consent of 2019.09.09 to the more detailed informed consent.  
Explanations: Because the surgical intervention for this case is not common, no available 
item for this two-step intervention could be selected from our medical record system. 
Therefore, the informed consent of treatment was signed one by one during the two-step 
intervention. 
3. Question3: about the fund 
Answer:The study was supported by Zhejiang National Science Foundation and Zhejiang Bureau 
of Traditional Chinese Medicine. The two approved grant application form(s) have been uploaded 
(the second one uploaded as Supplementary material). 
4.Question 4：the title is too long 

Answer: The title has been changed to < Management of heterotopic cesarean scar 

pregnancy with preservation of intrauterine pregnancy: A case report and literature review> 

with 17 words. 

5.Question 5：original pictures 

Answer:The original pictures have been uploaded as PowerPoint. 

Once again, thank you very much for your valuable comments on this article. 
＝＝＝＝＝＝＝＝＝＝＝＝＝＝＝＝＝＝＝＝＝＝＝＝＝＝＝＝ 
 
Sincerely, 
Xiufeng Huang 
May 24,2021 

 

 


